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Spring Snow & Summer Camp Registration

Winter Storm Wilbur in April? As we put away our snow
shovels, it's time to register for Ossining Recreation Summer
Day Camp! Online registration begins tomorrow at 9am, and in-
person registration is next week. Click here for details about
Summer Day Camp Registration (page 16) as well as dozens of

Spring Pro gramming opportunities at the Recreation Center and
The Cedar Lane Arts Center.

The Village of Ossining joins with advocates around the world

. A today in fostering understanding and acceptance of people living
with Autism. In anticipation of the eleventh annual World Autism Awareness Day, which is
today, the Village Board passed a Resolution Adopting The “Think Differently” Initiative To
Assist Individuals With Special Needs And Their Families. Click here to view the portion of
last week's meeting where this resolution was discussed.

Last Wednesday was both a Special Legislative Session and a Work Session. The Board of
Trustees voted to approve the Final Scoping Document for the proposed changes to the
Zoning Code that could allow for a Snowden Woods development. Click here to view a
history of the SEQRA documents related to this proposal.

Connecting This Week

Join me for Open Office Hours tomorrow, Tuesday from 10am-12noon in the Board of
Trustees office at Village Hall. No appointment is necessary, and all are welcome to
discuss any topic, concern or idea of interest to you.

Have a burning question or idea, at any hour of the day or night?... Email me
(mayor@villageofossining.org), the Board of Trustees (bot@yvillageofossining.org) or
Village Manager Debbie McDonnell (dmcdonnell@yvillageofossining.org).

This Week's Village Board Meeting

At this week's Legislative Session we will be voting on budget appropriations related to
paving. Click here to view last week's presentation from the Public Works Department,
including the roadways that have been identified for paving in 2018.

Because this week is a Legislative Session, it includes a number of invitations for
community members to publicly comment. If you would like to spread the word about an
upcoming event, please take up to two minutes during Organizational Announcements. Folks
who would like to comment on the resolutions included on that night's agenda may do so for
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up to four minutes at the start of the Village Board Resolutions portion of the meeting. The
meeting closes with an invitation for community members to comment for up to three
minutes during Visitor Recognition about any topic of relevance to the common good of the
Village. We invite community members to reach out to us by email
(bot@yvillageofossining.org) anytime.

With Regards,

Victoria Gearity, Ossining Mayor

Hydrant Flushing Begins Tonight
The Village of Ossining Water Department will start
their semiannual hydrant-flushing program

tonight. Flushing of hydrants will be performed
between 9pm and 1am in order to minimize
disruptions to residents.

We will initially flush hydrants in the Low Service
District, which is the area west of Route 9. Once
work in the Low Service District has been completed,
we will begin working on the east side of Route 9 in
the Lakeville and Torbank Service Districts.
The entire hydrant-flushing program will take approximately five weeks to complete. As
the flushing of hydrants takes place closer to your home, you may notice some
discoloration in your water first thing in the morning. Do not be alarmed. Just run your
water for a short period of time and it should clear up. If the discoloration persists,
please notify the Water Department at 941-6111.

The Water Department regrets any temporary inconvenience you may experience;
however, this operation is necessary for us to ensure the continued cleanliness of the
water distribution system. We will do everything possible to minimize any problems.
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